
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Recently Deceased:  

Kevin Todkill, Ian Clune, Colleen Cotter, Noel Plumb, 

Glenda Smith, Leone  Corrigan, Bert Steenbergen,  

James Cooper,  

Anniversaries:   
Joyce Hart, Fr Peter Murphy, Rhonda Hunt,  

Prayer List:  

Andrew and Jocelyn Raunjak and their daughters 

Michelle, Rebecca and Samantha-Jocelyn is very ill. 

The family is a part of our SPP School Family. 
 

Michael Cole, Mary Douven, Susan Spackman 
Pauline Taylor, Dawn Cummins, Robyn Smart, Terry 

Druett, Marianne Barling, Patrick McCormack, 

Michelle O’Regan, Dorothy Kennedy, Gypsy Eldridge, 

deceased members of McCormack & Probert, 

Johnstone, Kelly & Croker families.  

Daily Masses in the Parish can be accessed through  
Facebook pages:   - Joshy Kurien (LIVE @ 12pm) on 
https://www.facebook.com/joshy.kurien 

-  Mary Queen of Apostles Parish 
                         - St Marys Crookwell 
YOUTUBE:  Mary Queen of Apostles Catholic Parish 
Please let us know if we can help anyone with 
accessing these sites. 
 
 
Dear Parishioners, 
 

It’s been seven weeks since no gatherings, no 

sacraments, no Eucharist, no public worship in our 

churches. In fact, Catholics are living through an 

astonishing period. But it has led to great creativity 

on social networks, with Masses on Facebook, 

YouTube and Zoom. 
 

The daily masses I celebrate is for each one of you, 

your family, our parish family, especially, those 

elderly, sick, bedridden, struggling in one way or 

other, those undergoing surgery, those suffering 

from cancer, those who fighting with depression 

especially our youth, those who mourn the death of 

a loved one.  
 

May I ask you to spend few extra moments in 

prayer for others, especially the least, last or lost 

and who have no one to pray for. For all our 

frontline workers, especially our teachers, 

healthcare workers, police and essential 

workforce, for those affected by COVID 19, for 

our country and the entire world. Give a phone call, 

if possible, to a member of our parish or text or 

email, to extent your care and concern for them. 

Inspire each other, pray for each other, stay safe, 

healthy and blessed. 
 

Please be assured of my prayers for you at this time 

and please do not hesitate to contact  me 

(joshy.kurien@cg.org.au) or the parish office for 

any assistance. May God bless you and keep you.  
 

Fr Joshy  

Prayer of the Faithful (SUN 6 Easter 2020) 

 

Celebrant: Sisters and brothers, the promise of Jesus to 

give us another Advocate, the Holy Spirit, is a source of 

constant joy for us and Divine strength in time of 

difficulties. 

For The Church: For Pope Francis, Archbishop 

Christopher, Fr. Joshy, Fr. Alex and all who serve the 

Goulburn Mission during these uncertain times; may they 

be blessed by the Holy Spirit to continue to faithfully serve 

and support all in need:  We pray to the Lord.  

For Our World: For our world leaders that they may unite 

and reach across political divides, cultural differences and 

of the temptation of nationalism to serve the common good 

of all humanity: We pray to the Lord.  

For Our Country: For our political, civic and industrial 

leaders that they may be inspired to listen and act on our 

concerns, wishes and dreams for our country, ourselves and 

our environment: We pray to the Lord.  

For Our Community: For us all, that the COV-19 

pandemic may bring forth more compassionate and trusting 

relationships which enable us to walk humbly, act justly 

and love tenderly: We pray to the Lord 

For the Sick: For all those suffering with mental and 

physical illness that they may find refuge and 

transformation in Christ’s presence: We pray to the Lord.  

For all who have died: that they may enjoy a peace that is 

beyond our ability to understand and for all who mourn 

may the risen Christ bring comfort in the promise of our 

resurrection: We Pray to the Lord 

Celebrant: Eternal God, heaven and earth are full of your 

glory. Receive our praise and thanksgiving as we put our 

trust in you. Through Christ our Lord. Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PARISH BULLETIN 
If you know of anyone who would like to receive the Parish 
Bulletin by email please ask them to contact Parish Office 
on 02 6239 9863 or email: goulburn@cg.org.au 
 

For regular updates on Websites: (Google) The parish website

  cg.org.au/Goulburn/home.aspx 

               cg.org.au/Taralga/home.aspx 

               cg.org.au/Crookwell/home.aspx 

 

A lawyer's dog, running around town unleashed, 

heads for a butcher shop and steals a roast.  The 

butcher goes to the lawyer's office and asks, "If a 

dog running unleashed steals a piece of meat from 

my store, do I have a right to demand payment for 

the meat from the dog's owner?"  The lawyer 

answers, "Absolutely." "Then you owe me 

$8.50.  Your dog was loose and stole a roast from 

me today." The lawyer, without a word, writes the 

butcher a check for $8.50. The butcher, with a 

feeling of satisfaction, leaves. Three days later, the 

butcher finds a bill from the lawyer for $100-- 

for consultation. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/joshy.kurien
mailto:joshy.kurien@cg.org.au

